Lester, Steve

From: Lester, Steve

Sent; Monday, March 17, 2014 2:28 PM
To: 'mikeihli@gmail.com’

Subject: Castle Creek Water Delivery
Attachments: 57C WM letter.pdf

Hi Mike:

Attached is a letter regarding diversion of junior right 57-2314 for Foreman Reservoir. Note only an email version is sent.
Please don’t hesitate to call/email if we can do anything to help you this irrigation season.

Later, let’s visit about lockable and measureable diversions along the creek — sounds like it’s time to get that done.
Regards,

Steve Lester

Water Rights Supervisor
IDWR Western Region
2735 Airport WYy

Boise, ID 83705
(208-334-2190)



